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Date prepared:  20 June 2022 

Further enquiries to: Caroline Rudland Head of Electoral Services 

Direct contact: elections@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

Each year the statutory Annual Canvass process takes place between June - November.  This is an 
audit to ensure the electoral register is accurate and all those people entitled to vote are registered. 

Forms will be sent to all properties in July.  We encourage everyone to check the information is correct 
and use the contact details on the form to update their details as appropriate, preferable by using the 
online or telephone service as this is a quicker and efficient option. 

Some households will be required to respond where other households only need to if there is a change 
in the information shown on the form.  Full details will be explained on the form. 

If you can disseminate the information within your parishes, and encourage households to respond as 
soon as possible, it will save further reminders being sent. 

The final process for those households that do not respond to the initial and reminder form, is to employ 
canvassers to door knock to encourage a response.  This will take place during September. 

However, hopefully the number of properties to door knock can be significantly reduced if households 
respond to the forms so, please encourage your communities to do so. 
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